


Judith A. Selover, Accountant
138 Standart Avenue Apt. 245
Auburn, New York 13021

INDEPENDENT AUDITORS' REPORT
To the Board of  Directors
Seneca Falls Development Corporation

I have audited the attached financial statements of Seneca Falls Development Corporation which comprise the statements of financialposition as of December 31, 2023 and related income, expenses and cashflow for said time frame. 
Management is responsible for the preparation and fair presentation ofthese financial statements in accordance with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States and are free from material misstatement. 
The auditor has to express an opinion based on the facts given to them that these figures are accurate and represent an appropriate picture of theorganization using reasonable effort for accuracy. There is no opinion onthe entity's internal control or processes. 
In my opinion the financial statements enclosed represent fairly the financial

/2q_Q;eneca Falls Development Corporation. 
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Judith Selover, March 27, 2024
















